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The membership of the Advisory Committee on Off-Campus Programs (ACOP) for the 2018-2019 
academic year consisted of the following individuals: 
 
Marta Brunner – Co-chair and CEPP Representative 
Steve Ives – Co-chair and CEPP Representative  
Cori Filson – Director, OCSE 
 
 
AGENDA ITEMS 2018-2019: 
 
ACOP met once during the year and conducted other business via email. Our work consisted of the 
following items. 
 

s



This year we received several petitions that were due to students’ original programs being closed after 
students had already been accepted. This is something we need to be 



enrollments in each program, and feedback from students and faculty. We share the information with 
department chairs, make recommendations, and institute changes as necessary. Changes are reported 
to ACOP and CEPP through this annual report. 
 
Approved Program Added: 

�x AIT Budapest (Aquincum Institute of Technology) 
�x Institute of the Arts – Barcelona 
�x MATS: Moscow Theater Program (added back after being removed due to Department of State 

Travel Warning) 
Approved Programs Removed: 

�x Carleton Buddhist Studies in India 
�x IES Amsterdam: Gerrit Reitveld 
�x IES London: Courtauld Institute 
�x IFSA London: LABAN Dance Conservatory 
�x OTS Costa Rica 
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